February 19, 2017

 

Dear Friends of Esther's Aid, 

Since the start of 2017, we have received more victims – new groups are pouring in.  This is because of the progress we have demonstrated and recorded since the beginning. 

Presently, we have 98 women who are being trained by 6 leaders in 13 groups.  Note, not all are victims of sex- trafficking, but a mixture of sex workers.  Again, since we started reaching out to the victims, others keep coming to seek help.  Some of the young women from this group were registered at Esther's Aid School and will be graduating with other students on February 24, 2017.  Esther's Aid has given them hope for a better future.  They believe because they are now educated and trained. We are so proud of these women.  

After monitoring and evaluating the project, there are basic things we need to put in place - if we are to continue with this success.  We still intend to bring in a Trainer next month, if there are funds available.  This professional will teach advanced sewing, accessory making and hat design.  Also, we are restructuring our action plan to accommodate the new groups that are pouring in. Our partnership with community leaders, especially in the villages near the nation's borders, helps our continuous efforts in identifying these groups or individuals.


Dear friends, our Program is very successful – none of it would have happened without your generosity.  However, those initial funds have dwindled and we are struggling to maintain this project.  The lack of finances affects all parts of the program – especially, the critical care we provide when these brave survivors are rescued.  This includes short term room and board, emergency health care assistance, and short term financial aid.  

Esther's Aid will not give up.  These women have survived horrific abuses.  We will continue to give them the support they need.  Please, help us with your on going support.  We thank all our donors at Global Giving and we pray that God will bless you and yours for your compassion and giving. 

Gratefully, 

Clare Effiong




[image: image1.jpg]



Founder & Executive Director

Esther's Aid

Kigali, Rwanda
